
                 
             

    

Upcoming Events 
 

  

  

May/June 2021 

 

Thank You: 

Another school year is coming to a close, and we 

would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 

entrusting Bobbie Noonan’s with the care of your 

child.  In addition, we would like to thank you for 

your constant support throughout the year.   

 

 

 

Student Evaluations: 

Final evaluations of all children will be done during the week of May 10th.    No formal parent/teacher conferences will be 

done at this time, but if you would like a copy of your child’s evaluation please contact your child’s homeroom teacher.  

During the week of May 10th, the Kindergarten children will be taking the Scholastic School Readiness Test.  Please make 

sure your child is here by 9:00 a.m. and has a healthy breakfast, as well as a good night sleep.  Parents will be given the 

formal results.  Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions. 

 

 

 

 

Graduation Fee: 

The Kindergarten children need to have their $10.00 

Graduation fee turned in no later than Friday, May 

14th.  This cost covers the cost of your child’s diploma 

and souvenir tassel.  Also please remember to turn in 

the form on how you would like your child’s name to 

read on his/her diploma. 

 



   

  Registration for 2021-22 School Year & Summer Camp: 

We have NOW opened registration to the public for summer 2021 and the 2021-22 School year.  If you have not re-

registered, you need to do so now.  We have a limited amount of space.  Keep in mind the spaces are only held with a 

completed registration packet and fees.  The summer activity fee is $30.00 per child and the fall fee is $100.00 for a single 

child and $150.00 for a family.  Please contact the office for more information. 

 

Fire Safety:  

On Wednesday, May 12th and Thursday, May 13th, we will 

have a fire drill.  This is very important because it teaches 

the children about what to do in case of a fire and about 

fire safety. 

Vision and Hearing Testing: 

On Wednesday, May 26th, the Will County Health 
Department will be at Bobbie Noonan’s for vision and 
hearing screenings.  This is offered for $4.00 per test for 3-
4 year olds/8.00 for Kindergarten students per test. If you 
are interested in having your child screened for vision, 
hearing or both please fill out the form that has been sent 
home or contact the office. 

  

School Closed: 

School will be closed on Monday, May 31st in observance of Memorial Day.  Full tuition is due.  Have a great long 

weekend! 

Thank you:     

This years Junior, Pre-K and Kindergarten Spring 

program is scheduled for Saturday, June 5th.  Exact 

times will be sent out in an upcoming weekly 

newsletter.  Due to COVID restrictions the program 

will be held at the school this year and will be for 

parents only.  We hope everyone can attend, if not 

please let your child’s homeroom teacher know.   

 

 



             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

              

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You For A Wonderful School Year! 

The Bobbie Noonan’s Staff 

 

Last Days of School: 

School Spirit Week:  The last week of school is May 31st – June 4th.  We have planned a Spirit week and it will be 

a blast.   

Monday:   Happy Memorial Day our school closed. 

Tuesday:   We are hosting a 70’s party and peace, love and tie dying will be the theme of the day. We are also 

hosting a Dance Party this day so wear your favorite 70’s Party Outfit!  It will be a groovy time!   

Wednesday:   We will be hosting a Superhero day so wear your favorite superhero shirt or costume and join us 

for a fun time.   

Thursday:  We will be hosting a Sports day, so join us for a great day of indoor and outdoor fun.  Please have 

your child wear his or her favorite sports team.  This is also our Picnic day and we are asking that all Preschool 

children be allowed to stay until 12:15 to make sure they can enjoy the picnic also. 

Friday: This is our last day of the 2020-21 school year and we will have a to help celebrate the school year.    This 

is also our Picnic day and we are asking that all Preschool children be allowed to stay until 12:15 to make sure 

they can enjoy the picnic also.     

As you can tell, it is an action-packed end of the year we have.  So don’t miss out on the fun. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Day Care Parents: 

In order to close our 2020-21 school year-books we need 

all tuition for the weeks of May 24th and May 31st paid in 

full no later than Thursday, May 27th. 

 

Last Day Of School: 

The last day of the 2020-21 school year is Friday, 

June 4th. 

 


